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Early Dismissal on Friday, December 17

New Student Registration
For the 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR
Begins Monday, December 1, 2021
**Transitional Kindergarten through 6th Grade**

Enroll now for the 2022 - 2023 school year! Children
who turn five between September 2 and February 2,
2022, are eligible for transitional kindergarten (TK),
kindergarten children must turn five by September 1,
2022. Early registration for students new to our
schools is important for planning, so please help get
the word out! We will be sending a brochure home
with our primary students. If you know a family to
pass this brochure on to it is greatly appreciated.

Interdistrict Transfers
Out of district families must submit an interdistrict
transfer form to your district of residence between
December 1, 2021 and February 1, 2022. Renewal
forms will be sent home this week, are available in
both school offices, and on our website. You must
have the form approved by your district of residence
to attend your district of choice. Remember: This
process is required annually for all out of district
students, including current students!
Please join us!!
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Lost and Found
Unclaimed items will be donated on December 17th.
Please have your child check the rack for lost items.
Parents are also welcome to check the racks before
or after school.

PTA Raffle
Important Reminder:

This is the last week to sell raffle tickets! Wednesday
is the last day we will be distributing tickets, and all
requests must be made by 9am on Wednesday
morning. All money, ticket stubs, and unsold tickets
must be returned by Friday, December 3 to count
towards top seller/classroom prizes.

Raffle winners will be drawn during our brief
Association meeting on Tuesday, December 7 at
6:30pm. The agenda and all documents to be
approved are posted on the cuttensd.org website.
Zoom link for meeting/raffle drawing:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83958381103pwd=V1Rob

0hKbkholOpDa09vZ2IrMVBRUTO09
Meeting ID 839 5838 1103  Passcode 986042

The Cutten-Ridgewood Construction
Bond Project

School Construction Bond News

We have been given approval by the State to begin
moving forward on the Cutten/Ridgewood
Construction Bond project. The District has posted a
Public Notice inviting bids on the projects. Watch for
information regarding planned projects to be shared
on the district website.

Citizens' Oversight Committee for Bond Projects
The Oversight Committee is the eyes and ears of the

community to hold the school district accountable for
the spending of bond funds authorized by the voters.
It is an independent committee that sets its own
agenda within the rules and regulations provided in
its by-laws.It reviews reports and information
provided by the district. Three of the five positions are
already filled. We hope to add a parent/guardian
representative, and a bona fide taxpayers'
organization member. Please call Becky MacQuarrie
at Cutten School if you are interested.
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